COMMUNICATION C5
ITEM NO. 2

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

January 18, 2022

From: Vitaliy P

Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 12:01 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] file Z. 21.03619T-21V0007

To whom it may concern:

As you know there is a public meeting coming up regarding 1600 Teston road!

As you are aware, the problematic developer again is trying to change the application that we as a community all agreed
upon already a while back. We have spent years dealing with this situation, and AGAIN have to fight the changes that
the developer is trying to propose.

We do not want ANY changes to the already previously agreed application and plan. We cannot as residents of this
community keep fighting and oppose silly changes that the developer is trying to make regarding adding more units, and

changing to some never tested storm management system.

Please somebody there in the city pay attention to us and our beautiful community. | hope you will have our back and
not let the developer get all the changes that he wants to make.

We as a community will be there at the virtual meeting on Tuesday, and will keep fighting for this all not to go through.
Hope for your understanding.
Thank you.

Vitaliy From Maple Ridge Ratepayers group!!
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